Zoning Commission

NOTICE

To:

Sheila Anson, Town Clerk



Zoning Commission



Public

From:
Janet M. Hill, Land Use Administrator

Date: 
11/24/14
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING
The Washington Zoning Commission meeting originally scheduled for tonight, Monday, November 24, 2014, has been cancelled because no new applications have been received and the presentation by the Conservation Commission re: ridgeline protection regulations has been rescheduled for the December meeting.
The next Zoning Commission meeting will be held on Monday, December 15, 2014 at 7:30 p.m.

By__________________________

  Janet M. Hill

  Land Use Administrator
